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More than $250,000 in Scholarships Available for
Northwest CT Students
The Northwest CT Community Foundation is awarding scholarships for the 2023-2024 academic year. Scholarship applications are now available for the more than $250,000 available to area students. Scholarship guidelines, requirements and applications are available at northwestcf.org/scholarships.
Scholarship applications for the 2023-2024 academic year must be submitted by April 1, 2023. The Northwest CT Community Foundation serves Litchfield County with a collection of more than 30 scholarship funds from local donors. These funds provide scholarships to area students throughout the Northwest Corner.
Most, but not all, scholarships are awarded to residents of the Foundation’s 20-town service area. The Foundation serves the towns of Barkhamsted, Bethlehem, Canaan/Falls Village, Colebrook, Cornwall, Goshen, Hartland, Harwinton, Kent, Litchfield, Morris, New Hartford, Norfolk, North Canaan, Salisbury, Sharon, Torrington, Warren, Washington and Winsted/Winchester.
For a complete list of scholarships, visit northwestcf.org/scholarships.
Established in 1969, the Northwest CT Community Foundation serves 20 towns in Northwest Connecticut. Its total endowment, comprised of more than 280 funds, has grown from initial assets of $15,000 to more than $140 million. Last year, combined grants and scholarships totaled in excess of $5 million.
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